Application for the 2020

Congressional Papers Section Scholarship
OF THE
ASSOCIATION OF CENTERS FOR THE STUDY OF CONGRESS

The Congressional Papers Section (CPS) Scholarship in the amount of up to $500 is awarded annually to an individual to support attendance at the annual CPS pre-conference meeting of the Society of American Archivists (SAA) annual meeting in August.  The award was created by the Association of Centers for the Study of Congress in 2011 to acknowledge CPS’s role in promoting the preservation and use of congressional collections.  Preference will be given to an individual confronted with processing and preserving a congressional collection for the first time and whose institution is committed to building documentation of the political process.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]To apply, please provide the following information and email the completed application by May 8, 2020 to the Scholarships and Awards Committee chair, Sarah Calise, sarah.calise@mtsu.edu.

Name:

Email address: 

Phone: 

Institution:

Position title and description of activities:


Current work with congressional papers: 


Why you feel you are a strong candidate for this award: 

